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Like most of ontario hydro rate payers we are at a point that we just cant take other hydro
increase.We are paying the highest hydro rates in N.America.People and business are
suffering .Things have to change.Ontario still produces surplus hydro and sells it of at a loss
to ontario,s competion south of the border.We are not helping industry to stay competative in
our own province.Jobs are leaving ontario.One can not ignore these problems .they are
real.we can not continue down this road.What kind of future are we looking at where ontario
is not a place to work or grow or live.The people of ontario have had enough.We all see how
hydro one C.E.O. gets 4.5 million which is not in line with other provinces .Rich contracts of
wages and benifits for upper management is a disgrace.Hydro one management must look
elsewhere for that increase.For most of us that global adjustment is a farce.debt
retirement.never ends.If ontario wants to still produce surplus hydro sell it to the highest
bidder , not give it away.we cant compete in a world market.WE HAVE TO PROTECT OUR
OWN.Please consider this. other increase will put a huge burden on the people of ontario.We
have spent 1.3 billion at niagara to increase hydro production.lets bring that production up.
Lets get back a ontario where the future is brighter.It can be done.
Thank You
IAN SIM




